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Dear Julián Monge-Nájera: 
 
It is with great pride that we present to you the manuscript Indicator-based management 
recommendations for an artisanal bottom-longline fishery in Costa Rica, Central America for 
publication consideration. In accordance with the Revista de Biología Tropical’s publication 
guidelines, the document is original and all coauthors agree with its publication. We meet the 
journal’s ethical requirement; the manuscript is important to tropical biology and conservation; 
we agree to pay excess page fee charges if required. We would like to recommend the following 
reviewers: 
 
Name: Dra. Lourdes Jimenéz Badillo 
Email: loujim@gmail.com  
 
Name: Dr. Omar Defeo 
Email: odefeo@dinara.gub.uy  
 
Name: Dra. Ratana Chuenpagdee 
Email: ratanac@mun.ca  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andy Bystrom  
 
 

 
Helven Naranjo-Madrigal 

 
 
 
 

Ingo S. Wehrtmann 


